
Morris School District wastes $27,000 
To the Editor: 

I find it very disturbing to read that the 
Morris School District spent more than 
$27,000 on legal fees to contest the loca­
tion of the Unity Charter School. 

After all, the parents of the children 
who attend the school have chosen to 
have their children attend school there. If 
it does not upset them, then why should 
the Morris School District waste money 
contesting the location? 

Instead, this money should have been 

spent on programs such as Reading 
Recovery. Children in the district are 
being denied this program because of a 
lack of money. So how can they have 
$27,000 to put in lawyers pockets? 

Practices like this are why my children 
no longer attend schools in the Morris 
School District. They are now at a school 
where the needs of the students come 
first. 
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